
28 July 1976 

The Executive 
Local 116-c.u.P.E. 
Hut 03 
Campus ].fa,il 

FILE COPY 

The Executive of A.U.C.E. Local 1 (UBC) is hereb, requesting a meetin g 
of our two executive connnittees to discuss, among other things, our 
upcoming contract negotiations, and ramifications of the experience 
of Local 116-CUPE negotiations, recently adjourned. 

We would also like to open discussion of the several jurisdictional 
questions which have come to our attention over the past year. 

We would appreciate your letting us know as aoon as possible which 
times, in the near future. would be convenient for such a meeting. 

Sincerely, 

Ian Mackenzie, 
President 
A.U.C.E. Local 1 
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